
Coast Guard Sector Houston-Galveston 
Marine Safety Information Bulletin 08-21 

 

Post Winter Storm Uri 

 

For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP Houston-Galveston Zone visit: https://homeport.uscg.mil and select Houston-Galveston 

under the Port Directory. 

Date:  

Time: 

 

With the passing of severe weather associated with Winter Storm Uri, Captain of the Port (COTP) Houston-

Galveston strongly encourages all port partners and waterfront facilities to take prudent measures to ensure safe 

resumption of operations after power and/or water loss and heavy ice formation.   

 

All facilities are encouraged to conduct an assessment of infrastructure that may have been compromised. These 

items may include: 

 

 Dock and facility pumps, piping, and hoses.  

 Firefighting systems, fire monitoring systems and firefighting equipment. 

 Perimeter and security equipment. 

 Key facility utilities including power, nitrogen, vapor control, air, and water. 

 Other equipment and procedures in accordance with its Facility Operations Manual.  

 

Facilities should report operating restrictions or any questions to Sector Houston-Galveston Command Duty 

Officer at (281)464-4851. 

 

 

 

 

 

J. E. SMITH 

Captain, United States Coast Guard 

Captain of the Port 
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